THE FLAG of the UNITED STATES of AMERICA

This is to certify that the accompanying flag was flown over the United States Capitol on September 12, 2022.

At the request of the Honorable Dianne Feinstein, United States Senator, this flag was flown for David H. Kinder, in recognition for the practice and promotion of prudent, qualified, and fiduciary client service and advice in financial services and, commemorating your 20 year career anniversary and Advocation and Promotion of Financial Industry Professional Standards.



J. Brett Blanton

ARCHITECT OF THE CAPITOL